



	ProfessorLeo Szilard.
	Department of Physics,
	Columbia University,
	155 East 57 St. N.Y. City.
	1/55 East 57 St. N.Y. City, Chicago, Del. N.Y., U.S.A.
	Second fold here—
	Sender's name and address: JONATHAN CAPE LIMITED,
1	30, BEDFORD SQUARE,
1	50, 515, 515, 520, 415,
1	LONDON, W.C.1.

AN AIR LETTER SHOULD NOT CONTAIN ANY ENCLOSURE; IF IT DOES IT WILL BE SURCHARGED OR SENT BY ORDINARY MAIL.

THE 'APSLEY' AIR LETTER

Form approved by Postmaster General No.-71995/IY



IONATHAN CAPE LIMITED

Cables CAPATON LONDON

Telephone MUSEUM 5764 THIRTY BEDFORD SQUARE LONDON WCI

Directors G. WREN HOWARD, MICHAEL S. HOWARD

24th April. 1961.

Professor Leo Szilard. Department of Physics. Collambia University, New York City. N.Y.. II.S.A.

Dear Professor Szilard.

I wonder if you remember that we talked in Moscow about the possibility of an English edition of "The Dolphins". You actually said you would show me the typescript as it then was, but in the general whirl we seem to have forgotten to come back to this.

I don't know if there is still a possibility of an English publisher making a separate edition for over here, but if there is, I should be extremely glad if you would consider us for it.

Yours sincerely.

Wayland Young.

Wayland Young

Many thanks for your very kind letter of April 24.

"The Voice of the Dolphins" is being published in England by Gollancz. It is being published in France, Italy and Germany. The Germans are printing 50,000 copies in paperback. In America, about three-quarters of the first printing of 10,000 copies has been sold within a month.

I am sending you, under separate cover, a paperback copy.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Leo Szilard

LS:ck

Univ. of Chicago

December 6, 1963

Wygland Young 100 Bayswater Road London, W. 2

Dear Wayland Young:

I am enclosing an unedited rough draft of
a manuscript which I prepared for publication in
England. I do not yet know whether or not ENCOUNTER
may take it. If not, I might try my luck with the
NEW STATESMAN. In any case, I thought you might be
interested in the contents and should you need
additional copies, please let me know before December 15th,
at the Hotel Dupont Plaza, Washington, D.C. 20036.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Leo Szilard